
Hold The Pass 
 
To the residents of Wheeler Canyon and the surrounding area, 
 
We are writing this letter to inform you that later this month, February 24-26, we will be filming 
part of a short film entitled “Hold The Pass.” On those days, we are scheduled to work 
approximately 0.5 mi up the trail from the entrance, operating between 6 am-7pm for all three 
days.  
 
During the day, there will be a number of vehicles, including an RV, trucks and snowmobiles, 
parked off of the entrance to the trail of Wheeler Canyon (see the image below). Be​ ​assured​ 
​that​ ​we​ ​will​ ​not​ ​be​ ​interrupting​ ​traffic​ ​and business as much as possible, avoiding inconvenience 
to the neighborhood.  
 
If​ ​you​ ​have​ ​any​ ​questions​ ​or​ ​concerns​ ​please​ ​contact​ ​us​ ​at​ ​your​ ​convenience.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Graham​ ​Beckstead 
Location Manager 
gpbeckstead@gmail.com 
801-870-3118 

 

 

We are registered with the Utah Film Commission (801-538-8740). Please feel free to 

contact them to verify the validity of this project. 
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